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I am writing to you with regard to application reference: 2013/S200/P; concerning the proposed planning consent to construct 15 bedrooms at the Hospital Club, 24 Endell Street, London Wc2H 950. 

I live and work in Camden and wish to express my full support of the proposal 

Having also been a regular visitor to The Hospital Club I am confident that their plans will cause mtoimatortodtsropttootomylocalcommooitpaodtheoemfactlttiesmtltcootiooeto 
eight jobs in the area which is only to be commended and supported. 

the surroundings Focloding the addition of a further 

31:10,2013 


